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The development application principally seeks to formalise management arrangements
pertaining to hours of operation, noise and waste. The procedures relating to these
operational matters are already included in the Plan of Management submitted with the
development application. It will be difficult for a Principal Certifier to confirm prior to
occupation or use of the building that the conditions relating to the operational matters
have been met beyond confirming that they are included in the Plan of Management.
 
Regards
 
Matthew Taylor ​​​​ (he/him)
Development Manager
Development & Strategy

Telephone: +612 9265 9963

cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au

The City of Sydney acknowledges the Gadigal of the 
​Eora nation as the Traditional Custodians of our local area.
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